
 
 
Mary Rollins replied a month ago (Fri, 14 Sep at 6:16 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
Hi, 
I am not sure what he is talking about. 
I have been in constant contact with the PDC and follow all of the rules. 
Being as this is sent to me Friday night after the PDC closes, I can't address it 
until Monday, the 17th at the earliest.  
Mary Rollins  
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13008123670

